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Montana Medicaid State Plan Amendments and Waiver Changes 

effective July 1, 2022 

 

On or before June 30, 2022, the Montana Department of Public Health and Human Services 

(DPHHS) is submitting the following Medicaid State Plan Amendments, effective July 1, 2022. 

 

The Targeted Case Management Services for Individuals with Developmental Disabilities 

Enrolled in the 0208 1915(c) Waiver or Eligible Individuals Age 16 and Over State Plan is being 

added to the reimbursement Introduction Page. This change will have no fiscal impact.  

 

A sentence with the effective date of the fee schedule rate is being added to the Licensed 

Marriage & Family Therapists reimbursement pages. This change will have no fiscal impact. 

 

Although DPHHS is not required to submit Medicaid 1915(c) Home and Community Based 

Services (HCBS) Waiver amendments to CMS for rate increases under 10%, the state wants to 

inform the public that the following HCBS services are receiving the following rate increases: 

• Big Sky Waiver 

All Big Sky Waiver services are receiving an approximate .3% rate increase except:  

o Transportation Mileage 

o Adult Group Homes 

o Adult Foster Care 

o Level 1 Assisted Living 

o Level 2 Assisted Living Behavior Management (a new service) 

o Level 3 Specialized Assisted Living 

 

• Comprehensive Waiver for Individuals with Developmental Disabilities (DD)  

All Comprehensive DD Waiver services are receiving an approximate 1.9% rate increase 

except: 

o Individual Goods and Services 

o Remote Monitoring Equipment 

o Specialized Medical Equipment & Supplies 

o Environmental Modifications 

o Personal Emergency Response System 

o Community Transition Services 

 

We invite your public comments and questions postmarked through June 18, 2022. You may 

direct comments to Mary Eve Kulawik, Medicaid State Plan Amendment and Waiver 

Coordinator, at (406) 444-2584 or mkulawik@mt.gov; or Director’s Office, PO Box 4210, 

Helena MT 59604-4210. 


